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Supplementary Target’s Statement 

The Board of Kula Gold Limited (ASX:KGD, Kula) advises that the attached Supplementary Target’s Statement, in response to 

Second Supplementary Bidder’s Statement for the off market takeover offer by Geopacific Resources Limited (ASX:GPR, 

Geopacific) to acquire all of the ordinary shares in Kula (the Offer), was lodged with ASIC on Friday 11 August 2017 and will be 

dispatched to all Kula Gold Limited shareholders immediately printing is complete.  

The Independent Experts Report has concluded that the Offer is NOT FAIR AND NOT REASONABLE, and the Board of Kula 

recommend that Kula shareholders REJECT the Offer received from Geopacific. 

Kula shareholders are advised to consider the risks as identified in section 4. of the Supplementary Target’s Statement. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Mr. Garry Perotti 

Chief Financial Officer 
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